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We had a big term two at Wandong PS and now we all rest up, spend some 
time with family and friends and get set for a massive second half of the year  
 
Some recent highlights:  
 
Three Way Conferences: In the last week of the term our students shared 
their goals and progress with their families at our Three Way Conferences. 
Our students did a great job- including our ‘Fabulous Foundations’- who could 
explain their goals and how they were going very, very well! A huge thanks 
goes to our staff for their detailed and individualised student reports. They 
certainly showed how well our staff know the strengths and areas for future 
development for our students.  
 
The Art Show: Wow- what an amazing sight it was to behold when you 
walked into our hall in the last week of the term- Literally from head to toe- 
was a tremendous collection of our students’ great work in Art over the 
semester. A huge thanks to our Art teacher, Mrs Beer, who does a wonderful 
job with our students every day in Art. All of your great efforts in setting up the 
amazing show was certainly well worth it.  
 
Biggest Morning Tea: Our Student Representative Council did a great job 
hosting the event, our grades did a wonderful job with all of the yummy food 
and our parents, carers and friends turned out for the event in great numbers. 
All funds raised will go directly to the Cancer Council.  
 
Some other great term two highlights:  
-ANZAC Day ceremony hosted by our terrific school leaders 
-Grade 5/6 Excursion to Parliament House 
-3/4 excursions to Quantum 
-Wandong PS completing NAPLAN online for the first time. 
-District Cross Country- fantastic determination from all students involved! 
-Young Leaders’ Day @ Wandong PS 
-Our new library is looking good! 
-Mothers’ Day Stall- great work to our wonderful Parents and Friends 
Association 
-Junior Neighbourhood Watch sessions 
-NAIDOC Week 



I’d like to wish everyone a happy holiday break. Stay safe and I look forward 
to seeing you all next term! 
 
David Warren  
(A/Principal) 


